To All Interested Parties,

I just want to let you know how very pleased we are to have chosen HP Associates, Inc. for the construction of our family room addition. From the first meeting with the company sales representative, Charles Riccardi, I was impressed with the company's reputation and pictures of actual completed works in commercial, residential and damage restoration projects. The many letters of accolade from known large companies made me feel that HP Associates, Inc. was a company that would do the best possible job of constructing the family room addition to our home.

From the outset Bruce Parton has maintained the role of construction supervisor and has always been there if I had any questions or concerns. Usually any problems had been addressed before I was aware they even existed. I was quite impressed with his attention to detail and his ability to answer my questions as they arose.

In all, the experience of our first construction job on our home has been a good one. Any downsides have been due to our inexperience in the situation, such as, two large size dogs and no really good place to keep them during all the construction. But we have learned a thing or two and will know a little more the next time we add on. We will be calling HP Associates, Inc. in for that work, I'm sure.

I would highly recommend HP Associates, Inc. to anyone looking to do construction work on their home or commercial property. We are very pleased with the work they have provided and the atmosphere they brought to our home while doing it.

Thank/you,

Pamela and Kenneth Sandland